
  
 

April 2019 Spring into Wellness! 

Spring brings New Growth to our Clinic! 

We are very excited to bring in another long-time Calgary chiropractor to our office starting this April! 

Dr. Greg Driedger will be sharing office duties with Dr. David starting Monday, April 8. Dr. Greg has been a 
chiropractor for 11 years and offers a wide range of adjusting techniques from soft touch to full spinal corrections. 
He’s been a huge advocate for whole health with simple solutions since his first wife was diagnosed with cancer 
more than 20 years ago. (Please find and read his bio on our website.) 

Also, we are pleased to announce that Treena Rogers will be joining the team and assisting Dr. Greg on his 
shifts. Treena is also a major whole health advocate, has a diploma in Holistic Nutrition, and is an implementation 
specialist! (Treena’s bio is also available.) 

Are you having troubles making some improvements to your nutrition and exercise? Please don’t hesitate to talk 
with any of us about it! We are more than happy to assist!  

Whole Clinic Rejuvination! 

You may have noticed already that we’re making some 
changes to our waiting room/receiving area and that the 
two adjusting bays have already had major renovations! 
Feel free to come in and check out our new look! 

Also, very soon we are going to start offering classes 
and newsletters on how to Eat Well, Move Well, and 
Think Well!  

Stay tuned to our upcoming newsletters! 

Our hours are adjusting, as well. 

 Dr. David Gallant Dr. Greg Driedger Massage 

Monday Off 2:00  – 7:00 pm 2:00 – 8:00 pm 

Tuesday 2:00  – 7:00 pm 8:00 – 11:00 am 2:00 – 8:00 pm 

Wednesday 9:00 am – 1:00 pm 2:00  – 7:00 pm 2:00 – 8:00 pm 

Thursday 2:00  – 7:00 pm 8:00 – 11:00 am 2:00 – 8:00 pm 

Friday 9:00 am – 1:00 pm 2:00  – 7:00 pm 2:00 – 8:00 pm 

Saturday 9:00 am – 12:00 pm Off 9:00 am – 7:00 pm 

Sunday Off Off 11:00 am – 4:00 pm 
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We’re very 

excited to offer 

these changes 

and look 

forward to 

serving our 

community in a 

whole new way! 

Have a great 

and healthy 

April!  

See you soon! 
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